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________________________________________________________________________________________ 

 
Friday 25th April 2025 

 

Dear Parent/Carer 
  
We are writing to update you on our before and after school day-care offer for the remainder of this 
half-term. 
 
We will be able to provide provision after school till 4.15pm for families who were due to use The 
Lanes provision. This will not incur a cost. 
 
For the mornings, starting next week, AM Sports will provide before-school care from 7.30am. This 
will include breakfast of toast and a drink. For this session there will be a cost of £7.50 each day to 
be made to school (not directly to AM Sports) via the ParentPay system. 
 
If you wish to use either provision, please complete this short Google Forms by 5pm on each Friday 
to book in for the week ahead. https://forms.office.com/e/4qaDYQYbax 
A new link will be sent out every Wednesday to book for the following week. 
 
We will communicate any updates for the second part of the summer term as soon as possible and 
thank you for your patience. 
 

 

 
 
 
Mr M Hetherington     Mrs S Hallsworth 
Executive Head     Head of School 
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